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DECISION NOTICE

AURIZON NETWORK’S BASELINE CAPACITY ASSESSMENT REPORT
19 July 2018

In accordance with clause 7A.4.1(d) of Aurizon Network's 2016 access undertaking, the Queensland Competition
Authority (QCA) hereby gives notice of its agreement to the baseline capacity assessment report submitted by
Aurizon Network on 21 March 2017.

The QCA's decision, which includes our reasons for agreeing to the BCAR, is available on our website
(www.qgca.org.au).
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